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SHELDON INJURY DUI CRASH 
 
What: Two vehicle head on injury crash. Both drivers injured with one arrested for DUI.     

Where: 142 block, 57th ST SE, 2 miles east of Sheldon, ND. 

When: February 19, 2021, at approximately 8:15 PM.  

Road Conditions: Normal, gravel 

Weather Conditions: Seasonal normal 

Crash Involvement: Two vehicle 

Type of Crash: Head on 

Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, Ransom County Sheriff’s Office, Lisbon 

Ambulance Service, and Casselton Ambulance Service 

Vehicle No. 1:  2010 Ford F-150 
Driver No. 1: Jeffrey Loren Grant, 68-year-old male, Sheldon, ND, injuried.  
Restraints: Seatbelt not worn; airbags deployed 
Charges:  Driving under the influence of alcohol 
 
Vehicle No. 2:  1999 Chevrolet Suburban 
Driver No. 2: Timothy Allen Mark, 74-year-old male, Sheldon, ND, injuried.  
Restraints: Seatbelt worn; airbags deployed 
Charges:  None 
 

 
 

NARRATIVE: The Suburban driven by Mark was eastbound and stopped waiting to make a 
left turn into his residence. Grant was westbound 57th St SE when he drove onto the oncoming 
side of the roadway and struck the Suburban head on. Both vehicles sustained heavy damage 
and came to rest partially in the south ditch. Airbags deployed in both vehicles and both 
sustained injuries in the crash that are not life threatening. Grant was transported by Lisbon 
Ambulance to Lisbon Area Health Services in Lisbon, ND for treatment. Mark was treated on 
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scene and then taken by family for treatment also in Lisbon. After investigation Grant was 
arrested for driving under the influence of alcohol by the NDHP. 
 
The crash remains under investigation by the NDHP. 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sergeant Jed Dahnke (701)-328-2447                                                                                                                                                  
jdahnke@nd.gov  

     
 


